Montessori Newsletter June 2020

Wishing all our Dads a Happy Father's Day June 21st



Welcome back everyone. We look forward to re-opening the school on June 1st and seeing our kids again.

Due to the unusual situation, we will not be having our Open House & K-1 Graduation ceremony this year.

There will be no Parent-Teacher Conferences or Father's Day Breakfast.

June Birthdays

Jackson Hernandez	June 02	4 years
Elle He	June 05	3 years
Anaya Blakeslee	June 08	5 years
Malhar Bhaumik	June 14	3 years
Elroy Yang	June 15	4 years
Zoya Ahmed	June 19	4 years
Alessandra Corona-Garcia	June 23	6 years
Noah Gonzalez	June 24	6 years